
 

 
 
THE CASTLE SCHOOL 
Wellington Road, Taunton, Somerset TA1 5AU 
Tel:  01823 274073 
www.castleschool.co.uk 
 
The Castle School is looking to appoint a Teacher of English 
from January 2018 (with an earlier start also available) to 
fulfil our commitment to reducing class sizes and workload 
for our teachers. Both Full and Part time applications are 
welcomed. 
 
We are currently seeking a teacher of English to join our 
warm and supportive team. The successful candidate will join 
our outstanding Trust comprising two secondary schools, a 
growing number of primary schools and a successful and 
thriving Teaching School which offers a range of excellent 
opportunities to both experienced and newly qualified 
teachers. 
 
Situated in Taunton and Wellington, the historic county 
towns of Somerset, The Castle Partnership Trust has been 
established since 2014 and is well regarded in both towns. 
The surrounding area boasts a range of stunning landscapes 
whilst still offering excellent transport links via the M5. 
Somerset is a lovely place for families and as a member of 
the staff, you will be assured a place for your children at our 
schools. 
 
At The Castle Partnership Trust we are fortunate to have 
students who are motivated and enthusiastic about learning 
and taking part in the huge range of enrichment on offer.  
The Castle Partnership Trust is committed to providing strong 
professional development support for all colleagues who 
work with us.  As a Teaching School and Trust sponsor, there 
are opportunities to build a fantastic CV working with 
working across The Castle Partnership Trust and within our 
Partnership of four secondary schools.  
 
For application packs and more information about The Castle 
Partnership Trust, please visit www.castleschool.co.uk 

http://www.castleschool.co.uk/
http://www.castleschool.co.uk/


The closing date for applications is 9am on Monday the 1st of 
October 2018 with interviews due to take place later that 
week, however applications will be shortlisted as they arrive 
and interviews may be arranged individually. 
 
The Castle School Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and young people and expects all who work here to 
share this commitment. The successful candidates will be subject to 
enhanced DBS disclosures. 
 


